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Ethics Presentation: A Hit in the Midst of Noisy             

Competition. ( See story below) 

Saturday-March 18 th Meeting– 11am-1pm. Temple Ter-

race Country Club.  The Nominating Committee will 

present nominees to fill open positions. Let your voice 

be  heard.  Additionally, the meeting is scheduled as a 

workgroup meeting. Members will work in groups to 

address pending  branch issues.. 

        Please send your $20.00  check to Mrs. Joyce Ellsworth 

11107 N. 21st Street. Tampa 33612-6107. Write your 

food choice (salmon, chicken, or veggie)on the back  of 

your check. If you bank online, call Joyce at 813..971-

6731 to make your reservation. Reservations are due 

by Tuesday March 14, 2017 

Saturday-April 15, 2017–  Election of Officers . Program 

and Location is to be announced 

Saturday-May 20, 2017 

     Installation of Officers . Location is to be announced. 

 

Dr.. Alice Prive offered a resounding presentation on ethics. 

She used a variety of approaches to bring ethics down to a 

relatable “hands-on” discussion. She discussed medical eth-

ics  and everyday ethical encounters in an understandable 

and meaningful  manner.  Not even a windy rainy  day and 

the closing of the scheduled venue could stop Dr. Prive. She 

was animated, enthusiastic, and thoroughly keyed –in on 

the pulse of the audience. 

Ethical discussions have been a part of society’s make up for 

hundreds or  perhaps  even millions of years. Yet the topic  

seems to always bring about  cogent discussions. Dr. Alice 

Prive’s presentation was no exception. Members and guests 

asked many questions and carried the discussion through 

lunch. 

Because of an unexpected closure of the scheduled venue, 

Dr. Prive was not able to present in an ideal setting. Howev-

er, she has agreed to re-present the presentation next year. 

March 8th: International 
Women’s Day 

2017 Theme: “Women in the Changing 

World of Work: Planet 50-50 by 2030” 



 2 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

March Birthdays 

 Seventeen members and six guests braved the rainy brisk day to hear Ethics Lecture. At February meeting. 

 

 

Frances Worden 9th 

Kathy Schmidt 26th 

   Thanks to the Tech Trek Committee members Gloria Hilton and Irene 

Bembry , we may soon  be able to sponsor the first young lady recruited 

and sponsored by the Tampa Affiliate.  This past weekend Sarah Jordan 

and her mother were interviewed by the Tech Trek Committee members.. 

Her name will be moved forward for further consideration by Tech Trek 

Florida. Tech Trek Florida will send letters out on March 20th identifying 

those girls who were selected.. See pictures below: L-R  Standing—

Dr..Gloria Hilton, Enid Jordan( Sarah’s mother) and  Irene Bembry. Seated: 

Sarah Jordan (prospective camper)   
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From The President’s Desk: 

How are We Doing? 

     It’s election time. When the chair of the Nominating Committee phones you ,please answer the call affirmatively. Your 
willingness to serve can add dimension, and diversity of ideas. Your commitment to serve could be the catalyst for  achieving 
the strategic goals we set at the beginning of this  fiscal year. As we near the close of the 2016-2017 year, ti might be a good 
idea to take a look at the  Strategic  Goals we created . Let’s assess where we are as we  choose the leaders that will join those 
leaders already onboard.   At this month’s business meeting on the 18th ,each member will have a voice in how  Tampa moves 

forward to embrace the challenges and joys of the approaching year.  

 

Strategic Goals 2016-2018 

 

1. Increase membership by at least 25% by the end of 2018.  

2. Fill 50% of vacancies by end of fiscal year 2016-2017.  

3. Create at least two activities to engage and bond experienced new members by the end of fiscal year 2017.  

4. Create at least one non-member activity to develop a sustained donor group.  

5. Fully embrace and support Tech/Trek STEM activities by nominating at least 4 girls each year.  

Co-create at least three opportunities to share governance through mentorship by the end of fiscal year 2016-2017.  

Rationale: Building a stronger and more vibrant base promotes sustainability. 

Bert Dunbar, PhD, ARNP 

 

It’s time to add to the member story collection at the 

website. If you are interested in telling your story, 

please contact  Bert Dunbar at bertd281@aol.com 


